10/29/2013 2:30 ME staff meeting @ rm 226
Dr. Amin’s feedback on the report: generally positive
	Question on design concept: new plane’s shape
Neither of the team “designed” the wings, we just purchased a factory model, ours just has flaps
	Questions on vibration:
Last year’s vibration mostly came from the gas-powered engine, not due to improper dampening system
Dr. Amin critiqued that most of our design concepts are subjective
We could potentially have other ECE students involved in the event the coding takes too much effort
Possibly coordinate a meeting with Dr. Frank and Dr. Yu for additional ECE technical advice
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